
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

November 1, 2020 

 

Honorable Andrew Joyce, Chairman 

Albany County Legislature 

112 State Street, Room 710 

Albany, New York 12207 

   

Dear Chairman Joyce: 

 

The New York State Office of General Services is interested in installing electric vehicle 

charging stations in the parking lot located at 304 Madison Avenue, known as the Cathedral 

Parking Lot. In order to do so, National Grid needs to upgrade the utility poles located in the lot, 

which requires an Easement from Albany County. A map and the proposed easement are 

attached. 

 

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

Daniel P. McCoy 

Albany County Executive 

 

 
 

cc: Hon. Dennis Feeney, Majority Leader 

 Hon. Frank Mauriello, Minority Leader 

 Rebekah Kennedy, Majority Counsel 

 Arnis Zilgme, Minority Counsel 
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